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19 December 2024 

 

Dear Year 6 Families 

Proposed Year 6 Residential  

 

We are pleased to inform you that, subject to numbers agreeing to take part, the 

residential trip for Year 6 is now provisionally booked!  The plan is for Year 6 to visit 

Bradley Woods Activity Centre over the weekend of 17th and 18th May 2025. 

 

Children would need to be dropped off at the centre at Shepherds Thorn Lane in 

Brighouse, HD6 3TU between 10:30 and 11am on Saturday 17th and collected at 2pm 

on Sunday 18th May.  We would be taking part in an exciting itinerary of activities over 

the two days and staying on site in bunkhouse accommodation.   

 

The cost of this trip would be no more than £90 per child, which would cover the cost 

of a pre-arranged itinerary of activities, Saturday evening meal, accommodation and 

Sunday breakfast.  Children would need to bring a packed lunch for Saturday and 

their own sleeping bag.  All specialist equipment will be provided by the centre and 

we would issue a suggested clothing and kit list in due course. 

 

Before we go any further, we need to establish if this trip is viable and exactly how 

many children would attend.  If you would like your child to attend and agree to pay 

the approximate and maximum cost of £90, please complete the attached form and 

submit it by 10th January.  We will evaluate the situation and feed this back to parents 

once we have all the forms returned. 

 

If this trip is to go ahead we would need a £10 non-refundable deposit to be paid 

through SchoolMoney by the end of January and the balance before the end of April.   

 

You can see more details about this venue by clicking the link here.  If you have any 

questions about this trip or the payments please contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully  

Mrs Berry  

Headteacher 
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